
 
 

August 20, 2014 
 
 
 
Gilbert W. Remley 
Nuclear Systems Department Manager 
Mitsubishi Electric Power Products, Inc. 
547 Keystone Drive 
Warrendale, PA  15086 
 
SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO REQUEST FOR WITHHOLDING INFORMATION FROM 

PUBLIC DISCLOSURE OF THE “SAFETY SYSTEM DIGITAL PLATFORM – 
MELTAC [MITSUBISHI ELECTRIC TOTAL ADVANCED CONTROLLER] –
TOPICAL REPORT REVISION 0” (TAC NO.: MF4228) 

 
Dear Mr. Remley: 
 
In letter dated July 7, 2014 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS) Accession No. ML14139A020), it was incorrectly stated that Mitsubishi Electric 
Corporation (MELCO) had not submitted a nonproprietary copy of its topical report “Safety 
System Digital Platform – MELTAC [Mitsubishi Electric Total Advanced Controller] – Topical 
Report Revision 0.”  In fact, MELCO has provided the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission with 
a nonproprietary version of the topical report.  The ADAMS Accession No. is ML14121A418 and 
the document is publically available. 
 
This letter serves to correct the misstatement in the July 7, 2014, correspondence. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I may be reached at 301-415-7297. 
 

Sincerely, 
      
 /RA/ 
 

 
Joseph J. Holonich, Sr. Project Manager 
Licensing Processes Branch 
Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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